
 

May 8 2025 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Statement from Mayor Hoddinott on Vandalism Incident in Township of 
McNab/Braeside 

 

Last night, our community was targeted by a series of acts of vandalism, including the 
spray painting of racist symbols and language on public signs throughout the township. The 
Ontario Provincial Police are actively investigating this disturbing incident, and the 
Township’s Public Works Department has already begun the process of removing and 
repairing the aƯected signs. 

Let me be clear – racism and hate have no place in McNab/Braeside. We stand united 
against these despicable acts and will pursue all available legal avenues to ensure those 
responsible are held fully accountable. 

If anyone has information related to this incident, we urge you to contact the Ontario 
Provincial Police or Crime Stoppers.  

Let’s work together to keep our community safe, inclusive, and welcoming for all. 

Lor Hoddinott, 

Mayor, 

Township of McNab/Braeside 
 

 


